Olmsted Falls City School District

Falls-Lenox Primary School

"Triple A" School District
Academics
Arts and Athletics

LISA BARRETT Principal

JESSICA CAREY
Assistant Principal

26450 BAGLEY ROAD OLMSTED FALLS, OHIO 44138-1896 (440) 427-6400 FAX (440) 427-6410 www.ofcs.k12.oh.us

ANGELA BUTTO
School Counselor

June 6, 2017

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Falls-Lenox Primary School for the 2017-2018 school year! We are excited about the opportunity to work with you and your child!

Olmsted Falls School District is a very special place. We take pride in our "Bulldog Spirit" and want you to feel welcome and at home at Falls-Lenox Primary School and at all of our district buildings. It is your spirit and help that makes our schools a "Great Place to Learn!"!

As a welcome to the building, we would like to invite you to our New Parents Information Night that will be held in the Falls-Lenox Cafeteria on Thursday.html, August 10 at 6:30 p.m. This orientation is geared toward the parents and is an opportunity to answer your questions.

Class lists will be posted on the school doors and the school website at 3:30 p.m. on Wednesday, August 16. We also invite you and your child to Open House/Visitation on Thursday, August 17th. (1st grade at 5:00 p.m., 2nd grade at 6:15 p.m., and 3rd grade at 7:30 p.m.) At Open House/Visitation, you and your child will have an opportunity to meet the teacher, learn about the class, and drop off supplies. We ask that parents make arrangements for siblings as space is limited and this is a special evening for you and your student. The new school year begins on Monday, August 21.

If at any time you have questions, concerns, or comments, please feel free to contact us at 427-6400. We would love for you to be as involved as possible in the education of your child. We are looking forward to a great year and to meeting you at our New Parents Information Night on Thursday, August 10!

Sincerely,

Lisa Barrett Jessica Carey
Principal Assistant Principal